OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICD

May 10, 1963

The Sicdwell Companies
P.0. Box 2475

Pgmpa, Texas

Attnt Mr. BE. R. Sidwell

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of “ay 8, advising of the correction
of the location of your #1 Fernandex well in McEinley County:

We are enclosing herswith aome forma C=128, and requesit that
thase be executed showing the correcilon in location and
Siled in triplicate with this office, so that the correction
may be recorded in all offices concerned.

Yours very truly

Enery C» Arnold
Supervisor, District #3

ECAt ks

#1018






THE SIDWELL COMPANIES
P. O. BOX 2475

PAMPA, TEXAS

May 8th, 1963

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

On May 7, 1963, we forwarded you Forms C=102, C~103 and C-105, for
plugging our Fernandez Company #1 Well located in the SW4SEY% of

Section 8, T15N, R6W, McKinley County, New Mexico. We have discovered
that we showed the range number as "7W" instead of "6W'". Will it be
possible for you to correct this for us on these forms or will it be
necessary that we file corrected forms? If we will have to file corrected
forms for the plugging of this well, will you please furnish us with the
necessary forms to be filed,

Please let us hear from you at your earliest convenience,
Very truly yours,

SIDWELL OIL AND GAS, INC,

ERS :amb E. R. Sidwell







